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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Larry Crosbie 
 
Happy New Year CLBG!  I trust you all had a merry and peaceful Christmas and you look forward to New 
Year’s resolution making.  In addition to diet and exercise, I would ask you to give thought to giving as 
well.  During our January 5th Club meeting, you will be asked to help us decide and confirm Club gifts to 
chosen charities.  Last year we supported the National Corvette Museum, The Bowling Green Backpack 
Program and Canine Companions.   Also, let me offer my sincere thanks for your generous personal gifts 
to the backpack program (Jack Mitchell Fund) during the Christmas party.  I delivered gifts totaling $935 
to Jodi Traen, Program Coordinator and will read to you her thank you letter at our next meeting.  That 
gift will feed nearly eight hungry children in Warren County each weekend during the 40 week school 
year.   
 
Congratulations to Ron Best, who is stepping up into the Club Vice President role for 2019.  He and Terry 
Jordan have created a brief Activities Survey for you to respond.  Also, those members who have 
suggestions about Club activities for 2019 are invited to attend the activities annual planning meeting in 
the Club Room at the Museum on Saturday January 12.  Stay tuned for details.   
 

 
 

CLUB’S GIFT TO BACKPACK PROGRAM 
 
 
Thanks to the generous donations by our member at the Christmas party, Larry was able to give a check for $935 to the local 
Backpack Program.  Here is Jodi Traen accepting the donation. 
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CLBG EVENTS 
 
January 5 –6:00 p.m. – Membership Meeting – NCM Chevrolet Theatre 
January 12 –evening - Activities Planning Meeting – NCM Club Room 
February 2 - 6:00 p.m. – Membership Meeting – NCM Chevrolet Theatre 
 
 

 OTHER EVENTS 
 
August 28-31 – 25th Anniversary Celebration National Corvette 
Caravan ! 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 

01/03  Rick Blakeslee 
01/05  Patti Sublett 
01/08  Renae Comer 
01/10  Gary Bobbett 
01/13  Steve Simmons 
01/14  Jacman Fox 
01/19  Buster Brown 
01/22  Vickie Crosbie 
01/24  Donna Matukas 
01/24  Sandy Hollingsworth 
01/25  Dennis Smith 
 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
01/03 Larry & Vickie Crosbie 
 

 
  

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
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CHRISTMAS PARTY  
December 8, 2018  

 
Once again, the Club demonstrates how to close out a great year.  Much to the delight of our members, 
this year’s party was held in the National Corvette Museum’s SkyDome.  It was good to be home! 
 
Here are a few of the photos taken at the party.  Go to the club website to view more in the photo 
gallery. 
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CLBG MEMBERSHIP ANNIVERSARIES 
 
This is where we celebrate our members who have been with us for 5, 10, 15 or 20 years.  This month, we 
have one couple who joined us 15 years ago – Nick & Carmen Fields.  Thank you for your loyalty to the 
club!! 
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CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 

 
Happy New Year!  Let's start the New Year right by cruising to the NCM and enjoying a warm 
environment with plenty of interesting things to see and do. 
 
A new exhibit opens on January 14.  It is named "From Gas Station To Space Station: How NASA 
Conquered The Low Earth Orbit".  It will be a very interesting exhibit. 
 
Registration is open for many events.  Take a look at the NCM website for more information.  Raffles are 
scheduled to occur on January 10 (2019 Black Z06 coupe) and on February 7 (2019 Arctic White Stingray 
coupe).  Check out the new items being stocked in the Store. 
 
The Motorsports Park has the King Of The Heap event on their January schedule.  There are many 
opportunities for personalized experiences on the track this month.  Go to www.motorsportspark.org  to 
check it out. 
 
Membership in the museum has many benefits.  If you are not presently a member, please consider 
becoming one. 
 
 

 
 

Car Quote 
 

“We all know that small cars are good for us, but so is cod liver oil and jogging.” 

 

Jeremy Clarkson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.motorsportspark.org/
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 
 

 

 
 

Ingredients: 
• 2  11-oz cans Mexicorn  
• 1  can supersweet yellow and white corn 
• ¾ cup cooked crumbled bacon  
• 3 jalapenos finely chopped, seeds and stems removed 
• 2 cups shredded sharp cheddar cheese 
• 1 cup shredded mozzerella cheese 
• 1 cup sour cream 
• 1 cup mayo 
• ¼ tsp garlic powder 
• salt and pepper to taste 

 
Directions: 

• Preheat oven to 375F 
• Grease sides and bottom of 9x9 dish generously with butter 
• In large bowl, combine all ingredients. Mix well and transfer to 9x9 dish. 
• Bake on 375 until bubbly (about 25-30 minutes) 

 
 

 

BACON JALAPENO CORN DIP 
 Ah, New Year’s Eve – that wonderful end to holiday over-

indulgence.  My favorite way to soak in maximum calories 
before the Resolutions kick in is to switch from the sugar-
filled treats of Christmas to the ooey, gooey yum of a 
great dip.  This one is from my favorite on-line food 
website, Sugar Spun Run.   https://sugarspunrun.com       

  

https://sugarspunrun.com/
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CONTACT US 
Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY  42102 

http://clbg.us/         Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 
 

PRESIDENT 

 

Larry Crosbie     
270.791.6652 
president@cllbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Ron Best 
270.991.9199 
bestvettes@gmail.com  

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Barb Thompson 
715-225-9984 
dukeearl4u@gmail.com  
 
 

2019 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Joe Tucker 
270.792.7637 

jcteyeguy@hotmail.com  

 
 

Greg Terry 
812-854-1969 
greg_55chevy@yahoo.com 

  
 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  

bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan  
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Linn Marsh 
732.666.2636 
Dan324Matt@aol.com  

 

Bruce Hazelton 
270-935-5096 
shadesofgrey@hotmail.com  

 

Ed Moss 
615.351.0584 
pemc3c6@comcast.net  

 

2019 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Ron Best 
270.991.9199 
membership@clbg.us  

ACTIVITIES 
Ron Best 
270.991.9199 

bestvettes@gmail.com  

MERCHANDISE 
Vickie Crosbie 
270.799.3940 
vcrosbie1@hotmail.com  

50/50 
Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Cindy Whittaker 
270-779-7447 
cindywhitta@aol.com 

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 
270.781.3956 
fk96vette@bellsouth.net 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 Torie Cockriel  
270.791.5901  
torie.cockriel@wku.edu 

 
  

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarkks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  
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